
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

13th April 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our reading programme, each child (from Year 1 to Year 6) will receive either a reading 
comprehension or a phonic skills workbook. 
 
The books are intended to help your child practise key reading skills to develop and strengthen 
their comprehension. The books have been chosen to challenge your child at an appropriate level 
and will provide additional opportunities for your child to practise the skills taught in school. The 
reading comprehension books include a range of different genres, including fiction, non-fiction and 
poetry and each text is accompanied by practice questions. 
 
How Will The Workbooks Be Used? 

• Your child will bring home their workbook. Please support them in keeping the workbook 
safe as they will need to bring it back into school each week. We suggest once your child 
has completed an activity, they put the workbook in their school bag, so they remember to 
bring their workbook back to school. 

• Each week, the teacher will explain to the children which text to focus on and which activity 
they need to complete. We would appreciate it if you could spend some time supporting 
your child by discussing the text and their answers. 

• The workbook must be returned to school on a Monday as further teaching around the 
completed text will take place in class.  

• The teacher will then set the next task for your child to complete at home. 
 
If you have any questions or you would like to discuss anything regarding the workbooks, please 
email your child’s class teacher who will be more than happy to help. We hope your child enjoys 
working through the tasks. 
 
Thank you for you continued support.  
 
 
 
 
Mrs Glass 
Reading Lead 
 
 
 


